
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 9:59 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Norman & Nerina Murray

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have reviewed the Hydro One letter for EB-2020-0246.  I have calculated the price increase for my cottage.  It is
an annual increase of 168%.  This is unconscionable and cannot be allowed.
Last year my annual Hydro bill was $923.  The new annual cost will be approximately $1559.  Please stop this
madness!

-- Attachment --




